
 

February 18, 2022 

Dear residents, friends, family, and staff, 

I hope you all are having a great month and have enjoyed the warmer temperatures this week. We 

continue to monitor the ever-changing climate of COVID cases in NH and follow guidance provided by 

public health and CMS. We continue to stay proactive and optimistic during this time. Cases are starting 

to drop in NH after the last spike in cases which is promising.  

At this time, we are out of outbreak status and remain on our standard precautions. Just as a reminder 

when visiting your loved ones at Warde we are still requiring COVID screening at the front door and the 

use of a mask while in the building at all times. Thank you for your understanding in keeping your loved 

ones and our staff safe. This is a necessity in a senior community such as ours.  

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our community at 

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review the updated information 

weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported on this site. 

This past week we celebrated Valentines day with all of our residents with special food, entertainment, 

and gifts. A large thank you to Kids in Service NH and Windham Moms Alliance for all of the thoughtful 

hand-written cards and gifts and St. Matthews Parish for the awesome cookies. We are truly blessed to be 

in such a supportive community.  

 

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator 

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/

